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29 April 2024

2023 Climate-Related Disclosures Report

New Zealand Rural Land Company (NZL.NZX) is pleased to advise that its 2023 Climate-Related Disclosures Report 
has been released.

A copy is attached and is also available at https://www.nzrlc.co.nz/sustainability

For further information please contact:

Richard Milsom - Director, NZRLM    
Mobile: 021 274 2476                                               
Email: richard@nzrlm.co.nz                                  

Christopher Swasbrook - Director, NZRLC    
Mobile: 021 928 262                                               
Email: chris@nzrlc.co.nz                            


